
From: Rodney Vermeulen
Sent: December 3, 2013 6:54 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Cc: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: Re: Agenda Item 6.5 "Application for an ammendment to Glanbrook
zoning..."

Dear clerk and council members,
As a family we understand that the above mentioned item is likely to be
addressed at today's meeting. As members of the congregation seek the
application we askthat you grant a positive outcome to the application. We've
been members of this congregation for just over four years and much time and
energy has gone into finding a suitable place of worship that is central to' the two
communities that we serve - Glanbrook and Caledonia. We currently worship in
a school building we purchased because the facilities we were renting were too
small for our 350 member congregation. The school has served us well as a
temporary measure but it is not central to our area. Our request is that you
consider the application favourably.
Thank you for all your work as you manage the affairs of the city of Hamilton and
surrounds.

Kind regards,
Rodney & Anita Vermeulen and children


